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November 13, 2020 

 

To our Library Community: 

 

What a year it has been! As we inch closer to the end of the year, we’re once again 

facing the grim reality of increasing COVID19 cases and therefore an increase in safety 

protocols for using the library. We’re much better suited to tackle the situation than we 

were in March, and we do not expect to shutter services completely at any time. We 

know how much our community values access to library services, and we’ll do our best 

to keep them available. For now, we’re encouraging our public to take advantage of our 

curbside pickup service. This feature has become very popular at restaurants around the 

country and we’re happy to offer it for your library materials! Simply call the library and 

we’ll arrange pickup for you. We just ask for 24 hours' notice to get your items ready.  

 

In December we’re excited to launch a home delivery service that will bring your library 

materials right to your front door! Our staff will follow all COVID19 safety procedures 

and we can even arrange to pick up your library returns. We want to make sure our 

patrons can safely access all their favorite books while we hunker down through the 

winter. Home delivery will be available to Derry Township residents only.  

 

This winter may look a lot different than in the past, but you can be sure your library will 

be here to help get you through.  

 

Kindly, 

 

 
Laura O’Grady 

 

  

 


